

PLEASE REPLY: 108 Quarry Rd.

RYDE

NEW SOUTH WALES

The University of Sydney

Department of Music

IN REDLEX PLEASE SUSTE

Director of Welfare, N.T. Administration DARWIN

Dear Sir,

I am planning to be in Darwin for about a week early in June (4th - 10th). As I have been engaged in research on aboriginal music for some time now, I am particularly anxious to hear some camp singing during my stay.

My studies have been devoted chiefly to recordings which Professor Elkin has made during his various trips to the Territory, and he has advised me to tell you of my visit and to ask you if permission may be obtained for me to visit the Compound in the evenings.

I am also hoping to arrange a brief vist to Wyndam and the Forrest River Mission for the same purpose

Enclosed please find a stamped addressed envelope for a reply at your earlist convenience.

Yours sincerely,